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From: Sac State Chemistry Club [chemistryclub@csus.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 8:29 PM
Subject: Chemistry Club Meeting Overview

Chemistry Club Meeting 

2/18/14 

 

   A fun night of bowling as a club at Country Club 
Lanes has been planned for this Thursday, Feb 20th, 
at 7:30pm. If you were not able to put your name on 
the list at the meeting and would like to go bowling 
please RSVP by responding to this email or by 
emailing Dr. Gherman (ghermanb@csus.edu) or Dr. 
Kellen-Yuen (ckyuen@csus.edu) ASAP. 

  
    Keck Graduate Institute will be here to present to us about the field of 

biotechnology on Tuesday, March 18th, at 5:30pm in SQU 443. 
  
   Rosemont High School is looking for student volunteers to grade science fair 

projects. Friday March 21st there will be an orientation for volunteers at 6pm and 
the event is Saturday March 22nd at 7:30am. If you are interested in signing up 
and want more information please email Dr. K at ckyuen@csus.edu 

  
   Other activities in the middle of being planned this semester is possibly in March 

(Date TBD) going to Shriner’s Hospital  and performing science experiments for 
the kids and we are also planning a tour of AMPAC  pharmaceuticals in April (date 
TBD). 

  
   Next general meeting will be Tuesday March 4th at 5:30pm. Hope to see you 

there! 
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